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NEWSLETTERS
A notable change occurred in the year, in that, with the change in the Printing Company used by Look Local, there was an increase in the number of free copies to 500. During this next year we need to identify more distribution points, to take advantage of this increased number.

The next issue will see a change in format, portraying a lighter, brighter image to reflect the changes to the surgery.
WEB SITE
A large amount of work has been achieved in re-modelling the site, which is now going through a process of testing and following the last few photographs being taken, the site will be ready to launch at a time yet to be determined.
SURGERY REFURBISHMENT AND EXTENSION.

Further assistance was given during the year in checking working drawings for the building and I am pleased to say we were able to identify that the rear entrance for the Surgery Staff, (which was missed off) was re-instated. I have no doubt that this would have been spotted by others at some stage.

The move of the surgery into temporary accommodation and the move back, was undoubtedly a major operation and the Doctors and Staff are to be congratulated. A number of comments have come to light and no doubt in the not too distant future we will have an opportunity to discuss these in more detail.
SOLIHULL PATIENTS PARTICIPATION GROUP NETWORK.
The network has operated now for some twelve months, Jenny and Ian were involved in the Steering Group, but at a later date both resigned for personal reasons. The network group has had a bumpy ride, with individuals and representative groups becoming alienated. There is a need for the Group and the CCG to work more closely together and it remains to be seen if that can be achieved during this next year. The AGM of the group is taking place at the end of this month; the majority of the existing steering group will not be standing for re-election.

Ian will continue to represent our PPG.

